
 

 
Happy New Year to you and your
family!

As the year ends we want to take a
moment to reflect on the past year
and be thankful for the support of our
loyal members. We wouldn't be here
without you.

We strive to provide our community with bicycle knowledge and advocacy
that results in more people trading their car keys for handlebars. We are
excited to continue to serve our community in the New Year.

Cheers to a great 2023! If you have any questions now or into the New
Year don't hesitate to contact us. We're always happy to help. We wish
you miles of smiles on safe roads.

Sincerely,

SABA Staff and Board

Sacramento Area Bicycle Advocates | 916-444-6600 | sacbike@saba.org
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